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December 2020 Newsletter  
 

Ruskin House School 
 

Thank you again for your continued support to enable our 

nursery to function in these uncertain times. It is a worrying 

time for all of us, but as a nursery community we are doing 

well and should feel very proud of ourselves! 

The staff and I would like to thank all our parents for their 

patience understanding and support to date and to wish 

you all a ‘Merry seasonal safe greetings’.  

This has been a very challenging year, due to Covid-19 

pandemic, but you and your children have all be utterly 

wonderful & brilliant. We hope that 2021, steadily brings in 

a gradual return to normality for us all   

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Concert  

Our children perform a concert each year. This year is completely 

different although we cannot invite you to come and see the 

performance, we do have big surprise.  

We hope to video performances for you and upload them onto 

famly so that you can all watch your child/ren performance.    

 

  

Upcoming Events 

Monday 7th until Friday 11th 

RHS 

Christmas Jumper week 

 

Wednesday 9th Children 

Christmas Lunch 

 

Thursday 17th Children 

Children Christmas Party  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://www.almanac.com/sites/default/files/styles/video_thumbnail/public/image_nodes/snow-on-berries-1379880_1280.jpg?itok%3D8iGmRpu-&imgrefurl=https://www.almanac.com/content/2019-winter-weather-forecast&docid=I1P7Mc2UV-1DGM&tbnid=9sjWNGcTbM0qIM:&vet=10ahUKEwiFipjAkvLeAhWMVsAKHerXAUoQMwiyASg8MDw..i&w=200&h=150&bih=651&biw=1366&q=winter%20picture&ved=0ahUKEwiFipjAkvLeAhWMVsAKHerXAUoQMwiyASg8MDw&iact=mrc&uact=8
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With December themes being Winter and Christmas, we 

have plenty of exciting learning experiences and fun 

activities to look forward to! 

We have enjoyed some extra outdoor time - Thank you 

to 

the families for making sure your children are adequately 

prepared. 

We have written letters with well wishes to Santa and will 

be celebrating the holiday with parties on December 9th 

and 18th 

 

Closure dates for your Diary 2020 

 

Nursery Closed    24th December 2020 @ 3:30   

 

Nursery reopens – Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Merry Christmas Everyone 

From RHS team  

 


